
Kansas City Automotive Museum Honors Bobby Schumacher with Donor Plaque 
Presentation 
 
[Kansas City, MO]—January 19, 2025 – On Saturday, January 18, the Kansas City 
Automotive Museum proudly presented a donor plaque to Bobby Schumacher at The 
Underground in recognition of his extraordinary dedication and generosity.   
 
Bobby Schumacher was honored for his significant contribution to The Underground—a 
stunning, custom-designed gate that serves as the entrance to the museum’s premier 
car storage facility and collection. This impressive feature has become a signature 
element of The Underground, wowing visitors and setting the tone for an unforgettable 
automotive experience.   
 
The plaque presentation was conducted by Tim McCarthy, KCAM Vice President, with 
attendees including Scott Kem, Property Manager of The Underground; Butch Papon, 
Curator of Exhibits and Collections; and dedicated members of the KCAM community.   
 
“Bobby’s gift reflects his passion for preserving and showcasing Kansas City’s rich 
automotive history,” said Tim McCarthy during the ceremony. “His generosity and vision 
have left a lasting mark on The Underground, enhancing its appeal and solidifying it as a 
cornerstone of the museum’s mission.”   
 
The event was a heartfelt celebration of the spirit of community and collaboration that 
fuels the Kansas City Automotive Museum. The plaque will serve as a lasting testament 
to Bobby’s impact on The Underground and its visitors.   
 
For more information about The Underground or the Kansas City Automotive Museum, 
please contact Alana Zimmer at azimmer@kansascityautomuseum.com or 
913-322-4227.   
 
About the Kansas City Automotive Museum 
The Kansas City Automotive Museum is a 501(c)(3) non-profit dedicated to showcasing Kansas City's 
contributions to the automotive industry. Located in Olathe, Kansas, the Museum features over 30 rotating 
vehicles and highlights key pieces of local automotive history, including the Ford Winchester Plant and 
racing legend Masten Gregory. Since opening in 2014, it has become a hub for car enthusiasts, club 
meetings, and special events. For more information, visit www.kansascityautomuseum.com. 
 
For additional information about the museum or to arrange an interview, please 
contact our media relations team at media@kansascityautomuseum.com or 
913-322-4227. 
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